
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
SHIPPING

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3921
ANSWERED ON:30.04.2012
SHIPPING BETWEEN MANGALORE AND MUMBAI
Kateel Shri Nalin Kumar

Will the Minister of SHIPPING be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received any proposal for introduction of shipping/ ferry service between Mangalore and Mumbai; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and 

(c) if not, the measures taken by the Government to reduce the traffic congestion on the said route which is at its peak in these two
cities?

Answer

MINISTER OF SHIPPING (SHRI G.K. VASAN) 

(a): No, Madam. 

(b): Does not arise. 

(c): There is no traffic congestion on the Sea route between Mumbai and Mangalore. 
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